
From: Cherie Jemsek [mailto:cjemsek@hvc.rr.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 2:23 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Reaction to the Northern Pass Proposal 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe and members of the Site Evaluation Committee, 
 
As citizens who deeply appreciate and value the natural beauty of Northern New Hampshire, we were 
shocked to hear of the consideration of building an above ground power line stretching 187 miles into 
New Hampshire for speculative financial gain. 
 
With no frontier left to explore, we are doubly responsible for preserving our environment for future 
generations. The situating of these huge towers and the energy they would carry ignores not only the 
local people, their communities and their love for their state’s natural beauty. It also robs visitors of a 
well deserved respite from their jobs and their burdens through seeking spiritual renewal in nature. 
 
Please know that this instant financial gratification does not respect our stewardship of the natural 
beauty we are so blessed to have in New Hampshire.  
As the world becomes smaller and smaller through accessibility and the population larger and larger, it 
is imperative that we step up to carry the mantel of conservation and preservation of our natural 
resources. We urge you to reject the Northern Pass project in this light. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Frederick (former NH resident) 
and  
Cherie Jemsek 
now both from your sister state  ‘Forever Wild’ New York 
 
 
 
 
"Be the change you wish to see in the world." 
 
Mahatma Gandhi 
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